# ACT HERPETOLOGICAL ASSOC.

NEWSLETTER



OCTOBER, 1987

TABLE OF CONTENTS:

Editor's Report Membership Form

## **EDITOR'S REPORT**

#### **NEXT MEETING:**

The next meeting of the A.C.T. Herpetological Association will be on:

### THURSDAY, 22 OCTOBER, 1987 AT 7:00 PM

There will be a short business meeting starting at 7.00 pm and the general meeting will commence at 7.30 pm.

At the business meeting we will be organising our field trip. A few months ago it was arranged for the last Sunday in October – it will now be in November, possibly the third or fourth Sunday.

#### REPORT OF LAST MEETING:

Outralest meeting, held on 23rd September, 1987 was attended by 11 members. Many thanks David Carter for his talk and video on "The Nullabor – Reptiles and other Wildlife". David also brought along two Lace Monitors to show us.

#### SUBSCRIPTIONS:

Memberships fees are now overdue. These fees are charged to cover the costs of producing and posting these Newsletters. Therefore, from December newsletters will only be sent to financial members.

Payment may be made at the next meeting, or forwarded to :-

Mr. P. Hardiman, Treasurer, A.C.T. Herpetological Assoc., 115 Fullagar Crescent HIGGINS. ACT. 2615

We have 25 financial members at the time of printing and 51 names on our mailing list.

A membership form is included in this newsletter to be forwarded with payment of fees.

#### TALK FOR THIS MONTH:

The talk for October will be given by John Wombey, on the Reptiles of Western Australia.

#### PROGRAM FOR THE YEAR:

We have decided to hold our meetings on alternate 4th Wednesday and Thursday nights to allow as many members as possible to attend. To avoid confusion I have prepared the following program for the rest of the year:—

NOVEMBER

WEDNESDAY

25TH

DECEMBER

3RD THURSDAY

17TH

(SUZANNE TUDOR) Secretary/Editor

35 Elrington Street, BRAIDWOOD, NSW 2622

PHONE: (HOME) 048-422438

